
WHAM Treasurer Report for 2023 Financial Year 

 

The Approved Accounts for the year ending 31st December will be 

available at the AGM in January 2024. 

Once again our income from Moorings Associations trickles in over 

the year with a few needing reminders! However we appear to have 

only ‘lost’ one Member and have some new Members in the pipeline 

so our income is steady. We also have a core of 4 or 5 boatyards and 

clubs who also pay us £25 per year in recognition of the work we do 

in support of the leisure boat owner although this number has 

dropped further. No harm in asking your local boatyard or marina if 

they support WHAM! 

Now we are no longer restricted to Zoom meetings your Committee 

has been able to have longer and more concentrated meetings over 

both the routine and the serious issues that have developed over the 

year so meeting expenses have increased. We are having to change 

our website hosting arrangement but Crown Estate Scotland have 

offered financial assistance with this. I have moved our Emergency 

Reserve Fund from Virgin Money to a BoS Savings account to improve 

the interest income. 

Overall we are maintaining our financial position and I see no need to 

increase subscription rates from the £2 per mooring p.a. . 

 

                                           David Wilkie.  30th December 2023 

 




